CORRESPONDENCE
9/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08545-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:26 PM

To: ‘h,j. warren'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Duke Energy rate increase

Good afternoon, Harold Warren

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your

comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: h.j. warren <haroldwarren@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:06 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Duke Energy rate increase

Harold warren
3390 Gandy BLVD North Lot 100 Allen
St Petersburg, FL 33702

Strongly opposed to rate increase.

Docket # 20200092-E1

Sent from my iPad





